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the canon digital rebel xti 400d is an ideal camera for first time digital slr users unfortunately if you don t know photography lingo you might find
yourself never veering from your camera s default settings and into all the cool features that help you take outstanding photos this book takes care of
that problem canon eos digital rebel xti 400d for dummies comes to the aid of new and inexperienced xti 400d users by walking them through all the
features of their camera the book not only explains that camera s controls but also demonstrates how each feature contributes to creating great photos
illustrated with hundreds of full color photos this guide helps you get up to speed on the xti 400d and in control of this popular camera this full color
book is designed to tap the exploding market in serious digital photography with over 250 pages of new and beautiful photos essential photography how to
information and no fail formulas for getting great digital pictures with the newly announced canon eos digital rebel xti 400d it goes above and beyond
competitive digital slr books with step by step techniques that cover exposure composition and professional shooting tips on perspective impact and more
charlotte k lowrie author of two previous digital field guides see below is an acclaimed photographer who was managing editor of editorial content for
msn photos and now writes online instructional content for canon charlotte k lowrie woodinville wa is a freelance editorial and stock photographer and an
award winning writer her work has appeared in popular photography imaging and photographic magazines and she is the author of the bestselling canon eos
digital rebel digital field guide as well as adobe camera raw studio skills the canon eos 30d digital field guide and teach yourself visually digital
photography second edition all from wiley charlotte also teaches photography classes through betterphoto com as the new owner of a digital rebel xti 400d
you are serious about photography and want to take professional looking photographs you also want to quickly and easily discover how when and why to use
the most important features of your cutting edge camera canon eos digital rebel xti 400d guide to digital slr photography provides you with a concise
guide to the essential functions and features of the digital rebel xti 400d teaching you how to select the best autofocus mode shutter speed f stop or
flash capability to take perfect pictures of any kind under any conditions brimming with full color images and examples this book will help photographers
of any level enhance their digital photography skills and techniques go in depth with your digital rebel xti 400d as you learn basic controls and menu
settings how to choose and use lenses working with flash and lighting advanced shooting techniquesyou will also learn how to edit and enhance your
photographs as well as troubleshooting tips to maintain the condition of your digital rebel xti 400d and its accessories canon celebrates the 20th
anniversary of its top selling eos single lens reflex camera system with a new professional level model this indispensable magic lantern guide helps
photographers take full advantage of this cutting edge models astounding features it s the digital slr you ve dreamed of and now it s yours make the most
of it with this handy guide understand camera lingo get great results in automatic and manual modes and preserve protect and print your pictures this
book shows you how to snap super shots every time in this comprehensive guide to the canon eos 400d digital rebel xti photography journalists tracy
hallett and james beattie demonstrate how to make great pictures using this exceptionally versatile camera this easy to follow user s guide includes
every function and feature explained a complete guide to the principles of digital photography information on compatible lenses flash units and
accessories detailed advice on shooting a wide range of subjects connecting to a computer caring for your camera veteran author julie adair king
demystifies the high end features of the new canon t1i the canon eos rebel t1i is the newest camera offered in canon s popular rebel line of digital slrs
and sells for less than 900 packed with page after page of full color images this hands on guide is aimed at helping you make the most of the canon t1i s
controls and shooting modes get ready to maximize the camera s main functions in order to create effective digital photos bestselling author julie adair
king brings her expertise in the areas of digital cameras and photography and combines it with her fun and friendly writing style to offer you helpful
explanations and advice plus examples walk first time users of a digital slr camera through the basic features as well as the software that accompanies
the camera selling for under 900 the canon eos rebel t1i is a consumer friendly digital camera ideal for first time owners shows you how to shoot in auto
mode use live view and playback modes and explore the on board controls demonstrates techniques for dialing in exposure and lighting controls
manipulating focus and color controls and handling situational shooting covers printing posting online and other ways to share images picture this taking
better digital photos than you ever thought possible with your canon eos rebel t1i david busch s canon eos r6 ii guide to digital photography is your all
in one comprehensive resource and reference for the exciting new canon eos r6 ii full frame mirrorless camera the eos r6 ii boasts continuous shooting up
to 40 frames per second in body image stabilization and a 24 mp sensor its upgraded autofocus subject recognition now provides lightning fast tracking of
people animals motor sports vehicles aircraft and trains three available adapters make it easy to supplement your r mount lenses with a broad selection
of legacy canon ef and ef s optics the eos r6 ii has wireless connectivity to allow linking the camera to a computer and ios or android smart devices
high definition 4k and full hd movie making capabilities and a versatile swiveling touch screen lcd with this book in hand you can quickly apply all
these advanced features to your digital photography while boosting your creativity to take great photographs with your canon eos r6 ii filled with
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detailed how to steps and full color illustrations david busch s canon eos r6 ii guide to digital photography covers all this upscale camera s features
in depth from taking your first photos through advanced details of setup exposure lens selection lighting and more and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations also included is the handy eos r6 ii roadmap chapter an easy to use visual guide to the camera s features and
controls learn when to use each option and more importantly when not to use them by following the author s recommended settings for every menu entry with
best selling photographer and mentor david busch as your guide you ll quickly have full creative mastery of your camera s capabilities whether you re
shooting on the job as an advanced enthusiast or are just out for fun start building your knowledge and confidence while bringing your vision to light
with the canon eos r6 ii today a full color guide to canon s exciting new dslr camera whether it s your first dslr your first canon camera or simplya new
tool for your photography your canon rebel t3i 600d hascountless capabilities and you ll want to understand them all thisbook covers all the dials menus
and controls showing you how touse each one it explains how to change and use various lenses andoffers advice on exposure focus printing using flash
sharingphotos online and much more all with plenty of full colorexamples to show what you can achieve canon s popular t3i 600d offers a vast array of
options for thenew dslr photographer this book guides you through all thesettings dials and menus explains how to use live view mode and record edit and
playback video provides tips and advice on working with exposure manipulatingfocus and color switching from auto to manual controls and usinglighting
creatively shows how to get photos from the camera to the computer thenedit and manage them using different software packages illustrated with full color
photos from the author showingwhat you can achieve this fun and friendly book helps you to quickly and confidentlytake advantage of the many creative
possibilities offered by yournew canon camera if you re as excited as we are about the rebel xsi 450d you probably can t wait to start shooting canon eos
digital rebel xsi 450d for dummies will show you how to make every shot count even if you re new to digital slr cameras or are unfamiliar with general
photography terms and techniques this handy guide will show you how to feel comfortable with the controls and start taking beautiful photographs don t
worry if you ve never heard the words aperture white balance or iso you ll soon be switching easily between automatic and manual modes managing exposure
and using the all important quality setting you ll learn everything about the lenses from how to choose the ones you need to how to handle them you ll
finally know how to push just the right buttons to achieve the results that you desire in a snap you will find out how to unleash your creativity by
manipulating exposure and lighting you will find out how to control picture quality adjust resolution for image quality and size shoot in automatic and
manual modes review photos using playback mode and the histogram delete unwanted photos and protect valuable photos from accidental deletion manipulate
exposure color focus and lighting download organize archive print and share photos with family and friends complete with lists of ten fast photo editing
tricks and ten special purpose features to explore on a rainy day canon eos digital rebel xsi 450d for dummies is your one stop guide to setting up
working with and making the most of your new canon digital slr camera canon s newest digital camera is going to be hot hot hot it s high quality
reasonably priced lightweight and constructed to feel comfortable in the hand and the many avid amateurs snatching up this great equipment will want to
understand how to get the most of every one of its state of the art features from its superb resolution to its super fast speed this magic lantern guide
has the answer to all their questions because it explains in detail how to use all the wonderful enhancements its ability to save large and fine
resolution images direct to the compactflash card its user selectable metering and its single plate high sensitivity high resolution color cmos imaging
sensor technology understand your camera s capabilities master the skills of exposure composition and focus take amazing photos no post processing no
photoshop just your own vision with amazing low light capabilities incredible definition intelligent autofocus and a host of other features digital
cameras have now become so powerful that they have left their users behind most photographers can take competent shots in a range of conditions or fix
imperfect exposures in photoshop or lightroom but very few have the skill to push their cameras to the limit and capture the perfect shot under all
conditions with no post processing required in camera is the perfect way to take your photography to that level to master your camera understand light
exposure and composition and make amazing photographs whatever your camera without cheating after the event one hundred of gordon s beautiful photos are
given with his own expert commentary full settings and camera details are included and a host of tips and tricks let photographers of any level learn
something from every example the shots are taken with a wide range of cameras and the emphasis is on getting results by improving your own skills not
wasting money on expensive equipment tilt and shift lenses offer tremendous creative possibilities for users of digital slr and mirrorless cameras this
practical book explains the techniques that will help you take better photos photos that don t distort or lose focus assessing the benefits and pitfalls
of a range of lenses adapters software and editing techniques it guides you through the practicalities of working with these lenses and gives you the
skills to use them to best effect with stunning examples throughout this book gives an overview of the different lenses available and tips on how
adapters can give tilt shift options when using old medium format lenses it gives advice on how simple lens shift can change the entire look of your
photos and techniques for using lens tilt for focus control and close up working stunning examples show the use of tilt and shift lenses across a range
of available focal lengths both tripod mounted and handheld a chatbot is expected to be capable of supporting a cohesive and coherent conversation and be
knowledgeable which makes it one of the most complex intelligent systems being designed nowadays designers have to learn to combine intuitive explainable
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language understanding and reasoning approaches with high performance statistical and deep learning technologies today there are two popular paradigms
for chatbot construction 1 build a bot platform with universal nlp and ml capabilities so that a bot developer for a particular enterprise not being an
expert can populate it with training data 2 accumulate a huge set of training dialogue data feed it to a deep learning network and expect the trained
chatbot to automatically learn how to chat although these two approaches are reported to imitate some intelligent dialogues both of them are unsuitable
for enterprise chatbots being unreliable and too brittle the latter approach is based on a belief that some learning miracle will happen and a chatbot
will start functioning without a thorough feature and domain engineering by an expert and interpretable dialogue management algorithms enterprise high
performance chatbots with extensive domain knowledge require a mix of statistical inductive deep machine learning and learning from the web syntactic
semantic and discourse nlp ontology based reasoning and a state machine to control a dialogue this book will provide a comprehensive source of algorithms
and architectures for building chatbots for various domains based on the recent trends in computational linguistics and machine learning the foci of this
book are applications of discourse analysis in text relevant assessment dialogue management and content generation which help to overcome the limitations
of platform based and data driven based approaches supplementary material and code is available at github com bgalitsky relevance based on parse trees
learn all about the nikon d7000 the fun and friendly for dummies way whether you re a digital camera beginner or an experienced photographer this is the
book you need to get the most out of the nikon d7000 the update to nikon s popular d90 model the helpful tips and tricks in this fun and easy guide will
get you quickly up to speed on the d7000 s 16 megapixel sensor 1080 hd video capabilities eight frames per second burst improved iso and much more helps
you get every bit of functionality out of the nikon d7000 camera walks you through its exciting new features including the 16 megapixel sensor 1080 hd
video 8 frames per second burst improved iso and 39 autofocus points guides you through the basics and beyond on lighting exposure focus and color
reviews the important steps of getting photos from the camera to a pc developing an effective file system and sharing photos via print or online shares
photo retouching tips and unique features of the camera that can be applied to various shooting situations shoot stills shoot video and shoot you re a
professional photographer it all starts here with this great guide canon celebrates the 20th anniversary of its top selling eos single lens reflex camera
system with a new professional level model this indispensable magic lantern guide helps photographers take full advantage of this cutting edge models
astounding features foreword by skip cohen translating the chaos of the real world into a breathtakingly simple beautiful photograph can often seem like
an impossible task with busy cluttered backgrounds and subjects who don t know how to pose how can you take control and get a great shot no matter the
situation in picture perfect practice photographer roberto valenzuela breaks down the craft of photography into three key elements locations poses and
execution that you can use to unlock the photographic opportunities lying beneath every challenging situation valenzuela stresses the need for
photographers to actively practice their craft every day just like you would practice a musical instrument in order to master the art of making great
images with chapters that offer practice exercises to strengthen your photographic abilities you ll learn how to approach a scene break it down and see
your way to a great photograph the location section features chapters that cover symmetry balance framing color elements textures and much more the
posing section includes the five key posing techniques that valenzuela uses every time he s shooting people as well as a complete list of poses and how
to achieve customize and perfect them the execution portion with sections like lighting through direction and simplicity through subtraction reveals
valenzuela s overall approach to getting the shot the book also includes an inspiring and helpful chapter on deliberate practice techniques where
valenzuela describes his system for practicing and analyzing his work which leads to constant improvement as a photographer if you ve been frustrated and
overwhelmed by the challenges of real world locations posing your subjects or executing a great image or if you simply want to become a better shooter
but don t know where to start picture perfect practice gives you the tools and information you need to finally become the kind of photographer you ve
always wanted to be the kind who can confidently walk into any location under any lighting condition with any subject and know that you can create
astonishing photographs that have a timeless impact the future of the taiwan strait is more wide open than at any other time in recentdecades tensions
between china and taiwan have eased since 2008 but the movementtoward full rapprochement remains fragile whether the two sides of the strait can sustain
and expand a cooperative relationship after years of mutual distrust and fear is still uncertain the waters of the strait are uncharted and each side
worries about shoals beneath the surface the current engagement between beijing and taipei may make possible a solution to their six decade long dispute
whether when and how that might happen is however shrouded in doubt china fears the island s permanent separation by way of either an overt move to de
jure independence or continued refusal to unify with the mainland taiwan fears subordination to an authoritarian regime that does not have taipei s
interests at heart and the united states worries about the stability of the east asian region richard bush who studied issues surrounding taiwan during
almost twenty years in the u s government explains the current state of relations between china and taiwan providing the details of what led to the
current situation and he extrapolates on the likely future of cross strait relations bush also discusses america s stake analyzing possible ramifications
for u s interests in the criticallyimportant east asia region and recommends steps toprotect those interests at the heart of the taiwan conundrum is a
question of definition does the dispute stem from the protracted division of the chinese state after world war ii or does the republic of china on taiwan
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in some sense constitute a successor state of the old republic of china roc one on a par with the people s republic of china on the chinese mainland
whether and how the unification of the two entities might occur hinges on the answer indeed i have argued that the core of the dispute between the two
sides has been their disagreement over whether the republic of china or taiwan isa sovereign entity for purposes of cross strait relations it follows
that if unification is a real option the two sides must form a political union that bridges the disagreement over the island s legal status is that
possible from the introduction no longer are heavy sturdy expensive mounts and tripods required to photograph deep space with today s advances in
technology all that is required is an entry dslr and an entry level goto telescope here is all of the information needed to start photographing the night
sky without buying expensive tracking mounts by using multiple short exposures and combining them with mostly freeware computer programs the effect of
image rotation can be minimized to a point where it is undetectable in normal astrophotography even for a deep sky object such as a galaxy or nebula all
the processes techniques and equipment needed to use inexpensive lightweight altazimuth and equatorial mounts and very short exposures photography to
image deep space objects are explained step by step in full detail supported by clear easy to understand graphics and photographs currently available
lightweight mounts and tripods are identified and examined from an economic versus capability perspective to help users determine what camera telescope
and mount is the best fit for them a similar analysis is presented for entry level telescopes and mounts sold as bundled packages by the telescope
manufacturers this book lifts the veil of mystery from the creation of deep space photographs and makes astrophotography affordable and accessible to
most amateur astronomers scott kingston thinks monsters are lurking outside his bedroom window at night he asks his mother to keep the light on but that
light is exactly what lures the kidnapper to his window and the next morning scott kingston is gone capturing greatness with the canon eos rebel t5 1200d
is just a click away congratulations on your new canon not sure where to begin no worries canon eos rebel t5 1200d for dummies makes it easy to cut
through the intimidation of working with your dslr camera to get great shots without breaking a sweat with this hands on friendly guide you ll discover
how to get a feel for your camera shoot in auto mode shift to manual settings to take full control of your photos adjust lighting focus and color manage
playback options learn basic troubleshooting and much more truly stunning and impressive pictures are at your fingertips shows you how find and set
camera controls to adjust exposure lighting focus and color explains how to load images to a computer for organizing editing and sharing provides tips on
how to control your camera to get the shot you want makes learning fast easy and fun with full color photos if you re a new camera owner looking to get
great shots that your phone simply can t capture canon eos rebel t5 1200d for dummies makes it easier this newly revised edition of bryan peterson s most
popular book demystifies the complex concepts of exposure in photography allowing readers to capture the images they want understanding exposure has
taught generations of photographers how to shoot the images they want by demystifying the complex concepts of exposure in photography in this newly
updated edition veteran photographer bryan peterson explains the fundamentals of light aperture and shutter speed and how they interact with and
influence one another with an emphasis on finding the right exposure even in tricky situations understanding exposure shows you how to get or lose
sharpness and contrast in images freeze action and take the best meter readings while also exploring filters flash and light with all new images as well
as an expanded section on flash tips for using colored gels and advice on shooting star trails this revised edition will clarify exposure for
photographers of all levels friedmans book on the canon digital rebel cameras provides a complete instruction manual which explains each feature in plain
english and provides hundreds of visual examples as well a photography class in a book your canon eos rebel t7 1400d provides enough camera power to take
the pro style shots you ve dreamed of shooting and this book shows you how canon eos rebel t7 1400d for dummies bridges the gap between taking quick
shots in auto mode and taking charge of the settings that offer full control of your pictures focus color and light balance take a peek inside to
discover all the expert tips and tricks to take brag worthy portraits action shots and close ups in a flash no matter your subject you ll get all the
know how and instruction you need to get the picture perfect shot every time get started with automatic and creative modes take full control of exposure
to achieve better results understand the settings that control light and color follow steps on properly using flash even if you ve never picked up a dslr
camera this friendly guide makes it fast and easy to unlock all your powerful canon has to offer an introduction to the practice of chivalry during the
middle ages unlock all the secrets of the powerful new nikon d3100 dslr camera author julie king knows how to teach newbies and in this handy guide she
ll help you get the very most out of the powerful new nikon d3100 say you re already an experienced photographer the helpful tips and tricks in this
friendly book will get you quickly up to speed on the d3100 s new 14 megapixel sensor continous video live focus full hd video expanded autofocus and
more as a seasoned instructor at the palm beach photographic center julie anticipates all questions whether you re a beginner or digital camera pro and
offers pages of easy to follow advice helps you get every bit of functionality out of the new nikon d3100 camera walks you through its exciting new
features including the 14 megapixel sensor continous video live focus full hd video expanded autofocus and the updated in camera menu explores shooting
in auto mode managing playback options and basic troubleshooting explains how to adjust the camera s manual settings for your own preferred exposure
lighting focus and color style covers digital photo housekeeping tips how to organize edit and share your files tap all the tools in this hot new dslr
camera and start taking some great pix with nikon d3100 for dummies provides step by step instructions for more than twenty modifications for digital
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cameras including building a remote control creating car mounts and making a home light studio drawing on the knowledge and insight gained from a
lifetime of watching studying and enjoying birds this book is full of information about more than four hundred species of birds in texas most all of
which author gary clark has seen first hand organized in the standard taxonomic order familiar to most birders the book is written in a conversational
tone that yields a wide ranging discussion of each bird s life history as well as an intimate look at some of its special characteristics and habits
information regarding each species diet voice and nest is included as well as when and where it can be found in texas magnificent photographs by kathy
adams clark accompany each bird s entry for those just beginning to watch birds to those who can fully relate to the experiences and sentiments
communicated here by a veteran birder this book reveals the kind of personal connection to nature that careful attention to the birds around us can
inspire windows forensic analysis toolkit advanced analysis techniques for windows 7 provides an overview of live and postmortem response collection and
analysis methodologies for windows 7 it considers the core investigative and analysis concepts that are critical to the work of professionals within the
digital forensic analysis community as well as the need for immediate response once an incident has been identified organized into eight chapters the
book discusses volume shadow copies vscs in the context of digital forensics and explains how analysts can access the wealth of information available in
vscs without interacting with the live system or purchasing expensive solutions it also describes files and data structures that are new to windows 7 or
vista windows registry forensics how the presence of malware within an image acquired from a windows system can be detected the idea of timeline analysis
as applied to digital forensic analysis and concepts and techniques that are often associated with dynamic malware analysis also included are several
tools written in the perl scripting language accompanied by windows executables this book will prove useful to digital forensic analysts incident
responders law enforcement officers students researchers system administrators hobbyists or anyone with an interest in digital forensic analysis of
windows 7 systems timely 3e of a syngress digital forensic bestseller updated to cover windows 7 systems the newest windows version new online companion
website houses checklists cheat sheets free tools and demos singapore s leading tech magazine gives its readers the power to decide with its informative
articles and in depth reviews veteran professional photographer serge timacheff walks you through the features of the canon eos dslr camera selecting
understanding and using lenses and accessories and caring for your equipment you ll also get professional insight into protecting your gear and building
your skill set once you understand how to build a photography system that meets your needs and discover which filters and accessories are best for you
you can begin to embrace all the canon eos camera system has to offer note cd rom dvd and other supplementary materials are not included as part of ebook
file your canon eos rebel xs 1000d is small lightweight and packed with power and versatility this handy portable guide helps you take full advantage of
live view shooting in camera canon ex speedlite control intuitive large text menus and all the controls it offers innovative ideas and fresh thoughts to
help you capture images that reflect your personal creative vision plus advice on setting up your camera for your shooting style using canon s picture
styles to manage color contrast and sharpness and capturing outstanding action wildlife portrait travel nighttime and macro shots getting your canon
speedlite to produce the light you need can be a real challenge for those new to flash photography or for anyone who has previously given up out of
frustration speedliter s handbook is a revelation photographer syl arena takes you on a journey that begins with an exploration of light and color moves
through a comprehensive discussion of the canon speedlite family and all of the accessories and equipment available to the speedliter then settles down
to crafting great light in one photo shoot after another whether you want to create a classical portrait shoot an event or simply add a little fill light
to a product shot speedliter s handbook shows you how a fantastic in depth resource illustrated with over 500 images speedliter s handbook covers how to
see the various characteristics and properties of light itself as well as the differences between how your camera sees versus how you see all the buttons
and dials of the entire canon speedlite family the basics of on camera flash and the necessity of getting your flash off the camera how to beautifully
balance flash with the existing ambient light all the equipment necessary for great speedlite shots how to get amazing shots with just one speedlite how
and when to use e ttl versus manual flash the use of color gels to balance color as well as create dramatic effects how to tame the sun or any really
bright light with hi speed sync and much much more whether you re shooting portraits events or sports speedliter s handbook is an essential resource that
teaches you how to craft the light you need for any type of shot you want a definitive handbook to photographing the night sky using dslr cameras
including projects for both beginners and more advanced enthusiasts make the most of your canon eos 5d with the professional advice and tips in this go
anywhere guide learn to use every control compare various lenses and speedlites and then explore how to get peak performance from your eos 5d in all the
shooting situations where it truly shines you ll discover how to set the metering mode to get the results you expect explore the qualities and effects of
each type of lens and accessory and what to pack in your gear bag along with this book for every shooting scenario
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Canon EOS Digital Rebel XTi / 400D For Dummies 2011-03-16 the canon digital rebel xti 400d is an ideal camera for first time digital slr users
unfortunately if you don t know photography lingo you might find yourself never veering from your camera s default settings and into all the cool
features that help you take outstanding photos this book takes care of that problem canon eos digital rebel xti 400d for dummies comes to the aid of new
and inexperienced xti 400d users by walking them through all the features of their camera the book not only explains that camera s controls but also
demonstrates how each feature contributes to creating great photos illustrated with hundreds of full color photos this guide helps you get up to speed on
the xti 400d and in control of this popular camera
Canon EOS Digital Rebel XTi / 400D Digital Field Guide 2007-02-12 this full color book is designed to tap the exploding market in serious digital
photography with over 250 pages of new and beautiful photos essential photography how to information and no fail formulas for getting great digital
pictures with the newly announced canon eos digital rebel xti 400d it goes above and beyond competitive digital slr books with step by step techniques
that cover exposure composition and professional shooting tips on perspective impact and more charlotte k lowrie author of two previous digital field
guides see below is an acclaimed photographer who was managing editor of editorial content for msn photos and now writes online instructional content for
canon charlotte k lowrie woodinville wa is a freelance editorial and stock photographer and an award winning writer her work has appeared in popular
photography imaging and photographic magazines and she is the author of the bestselling canon eos digital rebel digital field guide as well as adobe
camera raw studio skills the canon eos 30d digital field guide and teach yourself visually digital photography second edition all from wiley charlotte
also teaches photography classes through betterphoto com
Canon EOS Digital Rebel XTi/400D Guide to Digital SLR Photography 2007-08-08 as the new owner of a digital rebel xti 400d you are serious about
photography and want to take professional looking photographs you also want to quickly and easily discover how when and why to use the most important
features of your cutting edge camera canon eos digital rebel xti 400d guide to digital slr photography provides you with a concise guide to the essential
functions and features of the digital rebel xti 400d teaching you how to select the best autofocus mode shutter speed f stop or flash capability to take
perfect pictures of any kind under any conditions brimming with full color images and examples this book will help photographers of any level enhance
their digital photography skills and techniques go in depth with your digital rebel xti 400d as you learn basic controls and menu settings how to choose
and use lenses working with flash and lighting advanced shooting techniquesyou will also learn how to edit and enhance your photographs as well as
troubleshooting tips to maintain the condition of your digital rebel xti 400d and its accessories
Canon EOS Rebel XTi 2007 canon celebrates the 20th anniversary of its top selling eos single lens reflex camera system with a new professional level
model this indispensable magic lantern guide helps photographers take full advantage of this cutting edge models astounding features
Canon Eos Digital Rebel Xti/400d for Dummies 2017-06-02 it s the digital slr you ve dreamed of and now it s yours make the most of it with this handy
guide understand camera lingo get great results in automatic and manual modes and preserve protect and print your pictures this book shows you how to
snap super shots every time
The Pip Expanded Guide to the Canon EOS 400d/Digital Rebel XTI 2007 in this comprehensive guide to the canon eos 400d digital rebel xti photography
journalists tracy hallett and james beattie demonstrate how to make great pictures using this exceptionally versatile camera this easy to follow user s
guide includes every function and feature explained a complete guide to the principles of digital photography information on compatible lenses flash
units and accessories detailed advice on shooting a wide range of subjects connecting to a computer caring for your camera
Canon EOS Rebel T1i / 500D For Dummies 2009-06-24 veteran author julie adair king demystifies the high end features of the new canon t1i the canon eos
rebel t1i is the newest camera offered in canon s popular rebel line of digital slrs and sells for less than 900 packed with page after page of full
color images this hands on guide is aimed at helping you make the most of the canon t1i s controls and shooting modes get ready to maximize the camera s
main functions in order to create effective digital photos bestselling author julie adair king brings her expertise in the areas of digital cameras and
photography and combines it with her fun and friendly writing style to offer you helpful explanations and advice plus examples walk first time users of a
digital slr camera through the basic features as well as the software that accompanies the camera selling for under 900 the canon eos rebel t1i is a
consumer friendly digital camera ideal for first time owners shows you how to shoot in auto mode use live view and playback modes and explore the on
board controls demonstrates techniques for dialing in exposure and lighting controls manipulating focus and color controls and handling situational
shooting covers printing posting online and other ways to share images picture this taking better digital photos than you ever thought possible with your
canon eos rebel t1i
David Busch's Canon EOS R6 II Guide to Digital Photography 2023-04-12 david busch s canon eos r6 ii guide to digital photography is your all in one
comprehensive resource and reference for the exciting new canon eos r6 ii full frame mirrorless camera the eos r6 ii boasts continuous shooting up to 40
frames per second in body image stabilization and a 24 mp sensor its upgraded autofocus subject recognition now provides lightning fast tracking of
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people animals motor sports vehicles aircraft and trains three available adapters make it easy to supplement your r mount lenses with a broad selection
of legacy canon ef and ef s optics the eos r6 ii has wireless connectivity to allow linking the camera to a computer and ios or android smart devices
high definition 4k and full hd movie making capabilities and a versatile swiveling touch screen lcd with this book in hand you can quickly apply all
these advanced features to your digital photography while boosting your creativity to take great photographs with your canon eos r6 ii filled with
detailed how to steps and full color illustrations david busch s canon eos r6 ii guide to digital photography covers all this upscale camera s features
in depth from taking your first photos through advanced details of setup exposure lens selection lighting and more and relates each feature to specific
photographic techniques and situations also included is the handy eos r6 ii roadmap chapter an easy to use visual guide to the camera s features and
controls learn when to use each option and more importantly when not to use them by following the author s recommended settings for every menu entry with
best selling photographer and mentor david busch as your guide you ll quickly have full creative mastery of your camera s capabilities whether you re
shooting on the job as an advanced enthusiast or are just out for fun start building your knowledge and confidence while bringing your vision to light
with the canon eos r6 ii today
Canon EOS Rebel T3i / 600D For Dummies 2011-05-12 a full color guide to canon s exciting new dslr camera whether it s your first dslr your first canon
camera or simplya new tool for your photography your canon rebel t3i 600d hascountless capabilities and you ll want to understand them all thisbook
covers all the dials menus and controls showing you how touse each one it explains how to change and use various lenses andoffers advice on exposure
focus printing using flash sharingphotos online and much more all with plenty of full colorexamples to show what you can achieve canon s popular t3i 600d
offers a vast array of options for thenew dslr photographer this book guides you through all thesettings dials and menus explains how to use live view
mode and record edit and playback video provides tips and advice on working with exposure manipulatingfocus and color switching from auto to manual
controls and usinglighting creatively shows how to get photos from the camera to the computer thenedit and manage them using different software packages
illustrated with full color photos from the author showingwhat you can achieve this fun and friendly book helps you to quickly and confidentlytake
advantage of the many creative possibilities offered by yournew canon camera
Canon EOS Digital Rebel XSi/450D For Dummies 2011-04-20 if you re as excited as we are about the rebel xsi 450d you probably can t wait to start shooting
canon eos digital rebel xsi 450d for dummies will show you how to make every shot count even if you re new to digital slr cameras or are unfamiliar with
general photography terms and techniques this handy guide will show you how to feel comfortable with the controls and start taking beautiful photographs
don t worry if you ve never heard the words aperture white balance or iso you ll soon be switching easily between automatic and manual modes managing
exposure and using the all important quality setting you ll learn everything about the lenses from how to choose the ones you need to how to handle them
you ll finally know how to push just the right buttons to achieve the results that you desire in a snap you will find out how to unleash your creativity
by manipulating exposure and lighting you will find out how to control picture quality adjust resolution for image quality and size shoot in automatic
and manual modes review photos using playback mode and the histogram delete unwanted photos and protect valuable photos from accidental deletion
manipulate exposure color focus and lighting download organize archive print and share photos with family and friends complete with lists of ten fast
photo editing tricks and ten special purpose features to explore on a rainy day canon eos digital rebel xsi 450d for dummies is your one stop guide to
setting up working with and making the most of your new canon digital slr camera
Canon EOS Digital Rebel XT/EOS 350D 2005 canon s newest digital camera is going to be hot hot hot it s high quality reasonably priced lightweight and
constructed to feel comfortable in the hand and the many avid amateurs snatching up this great equipment will want to understand how to get the most of
every one of its state of the art features from its superb resolution to its super fast speed this magic lantern guide has the answer to all their
questions because it explains in detail how to use all the wonderful enhancements its ability to save large and fine resolution images direct to the
compactflash card its user selectable metering and its single plate high sensitivity high resolution color cmos imaging sensor technology
In Camera: How to Get Perfect Pictures Straight Out of the Camera 2017-03-09 understand your camera s capabilities master the skills of exposure
composition and focus take amazing photos no post processing no photoshop just your own vision with amazing low light capabilities incredible definition
intelligent autofocus and a host of other features digital cameras have now become so powerful that they have left their users behind most photographers
can take competent shots in a range of conditions or fix imperfect exposures in photoshop or lightroom but very few have the skill to push their cameras
to the limit and capture the perfect shot under all conditions with no post processing required in camera is the perfect way to take your photography to
that level to master your camera understand light exposure and composition and make amazing photographs whatever your camera without cheating after the
event one hundred of gordon s beautiful photos are given with his own expert commentary full settings and camera details are included and a host of tips
and tricks let photographers of any level learn something from every example the shots are taken with a wide range of cameras and the emphasis is on
getting results by improving your own skills not wasting money on expensive equipment
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AQA GCSE Music Revision Guide (2018+) 2017-05-08 tilt and shift lenses offer tremendous creative possibilities for users of digital slr and mirrorless
cameras this practical book explains the techniques that will help you take better photos photos that don t distort or lose focus assessing the benefits
and pitfalls of a range of lenses adapters software and editing techniques it guides you through the practicalities of working with these lenses and
gives you the skills to use them to best effect with stunning examples throughout this book gives an overview of the different lenses available and tips
on how adapters can give tilt shift options when using old medium format lenses it gives advice on how simple lens shift can change the entire look of
your photos and techniques for using lens tilt for focus control and close up working stunning examples show the use of tilt and shift lenses across a
range of available focal lengths both tripod mounted and handheld
Photography with Tilt and Shift Lenses 2020-11-23 a chatbot is expected to be capable of supporting a cohesive and coherent conversation and be
knowledgeable which makes it one of the most complex intelligent systems being designed nowadays designers have to learn to combine intuitive explainable
language understanding and reasoning approaches with high performance statistical and deep learning technologies today there are two popular paradigms
for chatbot construction 1 build a bot platform with universal nlp and ml capabilities so that a bot developer for a particular enterprise not being an
expert can populate it with training data 2 accumulate a huge set of training dialogue data feed it to a deep learning network and expect the trained
chatbot to automatically learn how to chat although these two approaches are reported to imitate some intelligent dialogues both of them are unsuitable
for enterprise chatbots being unreliable and too brittle the latter approach is based on a belief that some learning miracle will happen and a chatbot
will start functioning without a thorough feature and domain engineering by an expert and interpretable dialogue management algorithms enterprise high
performance chatbots with extensive domain knowledge require a mix of statistical inductive deep machine learning and learning from the web syntactic
semantic and discourse nlp ontology based reasoning and a state machine to control a dialogue this book will provide a comprehensive source of algorithms
and architectures for building chatbots for various domains based on the recent trends in computational linguistics and machine learning the foci of this
book are applications of discourse analysis in text relevant assessment dialogue management and content generation which help to overcome the limitations
of platform based and data driven based approaches supplementary material and code is available at github com bgalitsky relevance based on parse trees
Developing Enterprise Chatbots 2019-04-04 learn all about the nikon d7000 the fun and friendly for dummies way whether you re a digital camera beginner
or an experienced photographer this is the book you need to get the most out of the nikon d7000 the update to nikon s popular d90 model the helpful tips
and tricks in this fun and easy guide will get you quickly up to speed on the d7000 s 16 megapixel sensor 1080 hd video capabilities eight frames per
second burst improved iso and much more helps you get every bit of functionality out of the nikon d7000 camera walks you through its exciting new
features including the 16 megapixel sensor 1080 hd video 8 frames per second burst improved iso and 39 autofocus points guides you through the basics and
beyond on lighting exposure focus and color reviews the important steps of getting photos from the camera to a pc developing an effective file system and
sharing photos via print or online shares photo retouching tips and unique features of the camera that can be applied to various shooting situations
shoot stills shoot video and shoot you re a professional photographer it all starts here with this great guide
Nikon D7000 For Dummies 2011-01-06 canon celebrates the 20th anniversary of its top selling eos single lens reflex camera system with a new professional
level model this indispensable magic lantern guide helps photographers take full advantage of this cutting edge models astounding features
Magic Lantern Guides - Canon EOS 7D 2010 foreword by skip cohen translating the chaos of the real world into a breathtakingly simple beautiful photograph
can often seem like an impossible task with busy cluttered backgrounds and subjects who don t know how to pose how can you take control and get a great
shot no matter the situation in picture perfect practice photographer roberto valenzuela breaks down the craft of photography into three key elements
locations poses and execution that you can use to unlock the photographic opportunities lying beneath every challenging situation valenzuela stresses the
need for photographers to actively practice their craft every day just like you would practice a musical instrument in order to master the art of making
great images with chapters that offer practice exercises to strengthen your photographic abilities you ll learn how to approach a scene break it down and
see your way to a great photograph the location section features chapters that cover symmetry balance framing color elements textures and much more the
posing section includes the five key posing techniques that valenzuela uses every time he s shooting people as well as a complete list of poses and how
to achieve customize and perfect them the execution portion with sections like lighting through direction and simplicity through subtraction reveals
valenzuela s overall approach to getting the shot the book also includes an inspiring and helpful chapter on deliberate practice techniques where
valenzuela describes his system for practicing and analyzing his work which leads to constant improvement as a photographer if you ve been frustrated and
overwhelmed by the challenges of real world locations posing your subjects or executing a great image or if you simply want to become a better shooter
but don t know where to start picture perfect practice gives you the tools and information you need to finally become the kind of photographer you ve
always wanted to be the kind who can confidently walk into any location under any lighting condition with any subject and know that you can create
astonishing photographs that have a timeless impact
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Picture Perfect Practice 2012-02-14 the future of the taiwan strait is more wide open than at any other time in recentdecades tensions between china and
taiwan have eased since 2008 but the movementtoward full rapprochement remains fragile whether the two sides of the strait can sustain and expand a
cooperative relationship after years of mutual distrust and fear is still uncertain the waters of the strait are uncharted and each side worries about
shoals beneath the surface the current engagement between beijing and taipei may make possible a solution to their six decade long dispute whether when
and how that might happen is however shrouded in doubt china fears the island s permanent separation by way of either an overt move to de jure
independence or continued refusal to unify with the mainland taiwan fears subordination to an authoritarian regime that does not have taipei s interests
at heart and the united states worries about the stability of the east asian region richard bush who studied issues surrounding taiwan during almost
twenty years in the u s government explains the current state of relations between china and taiwan providing the details of what led to the current
situation and he extrapolates on the likely future of cross strait relations bush also discusses america s stake analyzing possible ramifications for u s
interests in the criticallyimportant east asia region and recommends steps toprotect those interests at the heart of the taiwan conundrum is a question
of definition does the dispute stem from the protracted division of the chinese state after world war ii or does the republic of china on taiwan in some
sense constitute a successor state of the old republic of china roc one on a par with the people s republic of china on the chinese mainland whether and
how the unification of the two entities might occur hinges on the answer indeed i have argued that the core of the dispute between the two sides has been
their disagreement over whether the republic of china or taiwan isa sovereign entity for purposes of cross strait relations it follows that if
unification is a real option the two sides must form a political union that bridges the disagreement over the island s legal status is that possible from
the introduction
Blood Burning Moon 2010-03-29 no longer are heavy sturdy expensive mounts and tripods required to photograph deep space with today s advances in
technology all that is required is an entry dslr and an entry level goto telescope here is all of the information needed to start photographing the night
sky without buying expensive tracking mounts by using multiple short exposures and combining them with mostly freeware computer programs the effect of
image rotation can be minimized to a point where it is undetectable in normal astrophotography even for a deep sky object such as a galaxy or nebula all
the processes techniques and equipment needed to use inexpensive lightweight altazimuth and equatorial mounts and very short exposures photography to
image deep space objects are explained step by step in full detail supported by clear easy to understand graphics and photographs currently available
lightweight mounts and tripods are identified and examined from an economic versus capability perspective to help users determine what camera telescope
and mount is the best fit for them a similar analysis is presented for entry level telescopes and mounts sold as bundled packages by the telescope
manufacturers this book lifts the veil of mystery from the creation of deep space photographs and makes astrophotography affordable and accessible to
most amateur astronomers
Astrophotography on the Go 2014-10-03 scott kingston thinks monsters are lurking outside his bedroom window at night he asks his mother to keep the light
on but that light is exactly what lures the kidnapper to his window and the next morning scott kingston is gone
The House that Jack Built 2020-11-20 capturing greatness with the canon eos rebel t5 1200d is just a click away congratulations on your new canon not
sure where to begin no worries canon eos rebel t5 1200d for dummies makes it easy to cut through the intimidation of working with your dslr camera to get
great shots without breaking a sweat with this hands on friendly guide you ll discover how to get a feel for your camera shoot in auto mode shift to
manual settings to take full control of your photos adjust lighting focus and color manage playback options learn basic troubleshooting and much more
truly stunning and impressive pictures are at your fingertips shows you how find and set camera controls to adjust exposure lighting focus and color
explains how to load images to a computer for organizing editing and sharing provides tips on how to control your camera to get the shot you want makes
learning fast easy and fun with full color photos if you re a new camera owner looking to get great shots that your phone simply can t capture canon eos
rebel t5 1200d for dummies makes it easier
Canon EOS Rebel T5/1200D For Dummies 2014-07-07 this newly revised edition of bryan peterson s most popular book demystifies the complex concepts of
exposure in photography allowing readers to capture the images they want understanding exposure has taught generations of photographers how to shoot the
images they want by demystifying the complex concepts of exposure in photography in this newly updated edition veteran photographer bryan peterson
explains the fundamentals of light aperture and shutter speed and how they interact with and influence one another with an emphasis on finding the right
exposure even in tricky situations understanding exposure shows you how to get or lose sharpness and contrast in images freeze action and take the best
meter readings while also exploring filters flash and light with all new images as well as an expanded section on flash tips for using colored gels and
advice on shooting star trails this revised edition will clarify exposure for photographers of all levels
Understanding Exposure, Fourth Edition 2016-03-15 friedmans book on the canon digital rebel cameras provides a complete instruction manual which explains
each feature in plain english and provides hundreds of visual examples as well
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The Complete Guide to Canon's Digital Rebels Xt / XTi / 350D / 400D 2007-06 a photography class in a book your canon eos rebel t7 1400d provides enough
camera power to take the pro style shots you ve dreamed of shooting and this book shows you how canon eos rebel t7 1400d for dummies bridges the gap
between taking quick shots in auto mode and taking charge of the settings that offer full control of your pictures focus color and light balance take a
peek inside to discover all the expert tips and tricks to take brag worthy portraits action shots and close ups in a flash no matter your subject you ll
get all the know how and instruction you need to get the picture perfect shot every time get started with automatic and creative modes take full control
of exposure to achieve better results understand the settings that control light and color follow steps on properly using flash even if you ve never
picked up a dslr camera this friendly guide makes it fast and easy to unlock all your powerful canon has to offer
Canon EOS Rebel T7/2000D For Dummies 2018-08-21 an introduction to the practice of chivalry during the middle ages
Chivalry 1994 unlock all the secrets of the powerful new nikon d3100 dslr camera author julie king knows how to teach newbies and in this handy guide she
ll help you get the very most out of the powerful new nikon d3100 say you re already an experienced photographer the helpful tips and tricks in this
friendly book will get you quickly up to speed on the d3100 s new 14 megapixel sensor continous video live focus full hd video expanded autofocus and
more as a seasoned instructor at the palm beach photographic center julie anticipates all questions whether you re a beginner or digital camera pro and
offers pages of easy to follow advice helps you get every bit of functionality out of the new nikon d3100 camera walks you through its exciting new
features including the 14 megapixel sensor continous video live focus full hd video expanded autofocus and the updated in camera menu explores shooting
in auto mode managing playback options and basic troubleshooting explains how to adjust the camera s manual settings for your own preferred exposure
lighting focus and color style covers digital photo housekeeping tips how to organize edit and share your files tap all the tools in this hot new dslr
camera and start taking some great pix with nikon d3100 for dummies
Nikon D3100 For Dummies 2010-12-01 provides step by step instructions for more than twenty modifications for digital cameras including building a remote
control creating car mounts and making a home light studio
Hacking Digital Cameras 2005-09-23 drawing on the knowledge and insight gained from a lifetime of watching studying and enjoying birds this book is full
of information about more than four hundred species of birds in texas most all of which author gary clark has seen first hand organized in the standard
taxonomic order familiar to most birders the book is written in a conversational tone that yields a wide ranging discussion of each bird s life history
as well as an intimate look at some of its special characteristics and habits information regarding each species diet voice and nest is included as well
as when and where it can be found in texas magnificent photographs by kathy adams clark accompany each bird s entry for those just beginning to watch
birds to those who can fully relate to the experiences and sentiments communicated here by a veteran birder this book reveals the kind of personal
connection to nature that careful attention to the birds around us can inspire
Book of Texas Birds 2016 windows forensic analysis toolkit advanced analysis techniques for windows 7 provides an overview of live and postmortem
response collection and analysis methodologies for windows 7 it considers the core investigative and analysis concepts that are critical to the work of
professionals within the digital forensic analysis community as well as the need for immediate response once an incident has been identified organized
into eight chapters the book discusses volume shadow copies vscs in the context of digital forensics and explains how analysts can access the wealth of
information available in vscs without interacting with the live system or purchasing expensive solutions it also describes files and data structures that
are new to windows 7 or vista windows registry forensics how the presence of malware within an image acquired from a windows system can be detected the
idea of timeline analysis as applied to digital forensic analysis and concepts and techniques that are often associated with dynamic malware analysis
also included are several tools written in the perl scripting language accompanied by windows executables this book will prove useful to digital forensic
analysts incident responders law enforcement officers students researchers system administrators hobbyists or anyone with an interest in digital forensic
analysis of windows 7 systems timely 3e of a syngress digital forensic bestseller updated to cover windows 7 systems the newest windows version new
online companion website houses checklists cheat sheets free tools and demos
Popular Photography 2008-07 singapore s leading tech magazine gives its readers the power to decide with its informative articles and in depth reviews
A Question of Doubt 1992-02 veteran professional photographer serge timacheff walks you through the features of the canon eos dslr camera selecting
understanding and using lenses and accessories and caring for your equipment you ll also get professional insight into protecting your gear and building
your skill set once you understand how to build a photography system that meets your needs and discover which filters and accessories are best for you
you can begin to embrace all the canon eos camera system has to offer note cd rom dvd and other supplementary materials are not included as part of ebook
file
Popular Photography 2008-05 your canon eos rebel xs 1000d is small lightweight and packed with power and versatility this handy portable guide helps you
take full advantage of live view shooting in camera canon ex speedlite control intuitive large text menus and all the controls it offers innovative ideas
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and fresh thoughts to help you capture images that reflect your personal creative vision plus advice on setting up your camera for your shooting style
using canon s picture styles to manage color contrast and sharpness and capturing outstanding action wildlife portrait travel nighttime and macro shots
Popular Photography 2008-04 getting your canon speedlite to produce the light you need can be a real challenge for those new to flash photography or for
anyone who has previously given up out of frustration speedliter s handbook is a revelation photographer syl arena takes you on a journey that begins
with an exploration of light and color moves through a comprehensive discussion of the canon speedlite family and all of the accessories and equipment
available to the speedliter then settles down to crafting great light in one photo shoot after another whether you want to create a classical portrait
shoot an event or simply add a little fill light to a product shot speedliter s handbook shows you how a fantastic in depth resource illustrated with
over 500 images speedliter s handbook covers how to see the various characteristics and properties of light itself as well as the differences between how
your camera sees versus how you see all the buttons and dials of the entire canon speedlite family the basics of on camera flash and the necessity of
getting your flash off the camera how to beautifully balance flash with the existing ambient light all the equipment necessary for great speedlite shots
how to get amazing shots with just one speedlite how and when to use e ttl versus manual flash the use of color gels to balance color as well as create
dramatic effects how to tame the sun or any really bright light with hi speed sync and much much more whether you re shooting portraits events or sports
speedliter s handbook is an essential resource that teaches you how to craft the light you need for any type of shot you want
Windows Forensic Analysis Toolkit 2012-01-27 a definitive handbook to photographing the night sky using dslr cameras including projects for both
beginners and more advanced enthusiasts
HWM 2006-11 make the most of your canon eos 5d with the professional advice and tips in this go anywhere guide learn to use every control compare various
lenses and speedlites and then explore how to get peak performance from your eos 5d in all the shooting situations where it truly shines you ll discover
how to set the metering mode to get the results you expect explore the qualities and effects of each type of lens and accessory and what to pack in your
gear bag along with this book for every shooting scenario
Canon EOS Digital Photography Photo Workshop 2011-05-23
Canon EOS Rebel XS/1000D Digital Field Guide 2011-05-12
Speedliter's Handbook 2010-12-19
Digital SLR Astrophotography 2018-10-18
Canon EOS 5D Digital Field Guide 2012-07-02
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